
PIH HEALTH GOOD SAMARITAN HOSPITAL operates its Transportation 
Program and services without regard to race, color, and national origin in 

accordance with Title VI of the Civil Rights Act. Any person who believes she or 
he has been aggrieved by any unlawful discriminatory practice under Title VI may 

file a complaint with PIH HEALTH GOOD SAMARITAN HOSPITAL.

For information on PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital’s civil rights program, 
and the procedures to file a complaint, please contact the hospital’s Compliance 

Officer at 213.482.2727 or visit our office at 1225 Wilshire Boulevard,  
Los Angeles, CA 90017. For more information, visit PIHHealth.org  

or email us at PHGSH-Transportation@PIHHealth.org.  

A complaint may be filed directly with the Federal Transit Administration:
The Office of Civil Rights

Attention: Title VI Program Coordinator
East Building, 5th Floor-TCR,

1200 New Jersey Ave., SE, Washington, DC 20590

If information is needed in another language, or for any other  
questions about non-emergency transportation, contact  

PIH Health Good Samaritan Hospital Transportation Resources  
at 213.977.2097 or email PHGSH-Transportation@PIHHealth.org.
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